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THE PRIME MINISTER 31 March 1982

Dear Mr. Willoech

Thaﬁk you for your letter of 18 March.
I too felt that our meeting was very useful.
I welcome the close Co-operation between our
two countries, and look forward to Seeing you

at the NATO Summit in June.

Yours sincerely,

MT

His Excellency Mr. Kare Willoch




